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Dear Parents and Carers,  

After half term, all children in Reception and KS1 will begin the Read write Inc. 

programme. Read Write Inc (RWI) is a phonics based programme which helps 

children learn to read, whilst also developing a wide range of vocabulary and 

encouraging a love of stories. Sessions will take place daily in classes and the 

children will bring home a phonics book and a book bag story book each week 

linking directly to the sounds taught in the sessions. 

The phonics black and white phonics 

books will come home on Monday each 

week and need to be returned to school on a 

Thursday.  

The book bag story books will come home 

on a Thursday each week and need to be 

returned to school on a Monday. 

 

All parents and carers are invited to attend an information session on the Read 

Write Inc. programme on Tuesday 5th November at 6pm or on Wednesday 6th 

November at 2.30pm in the KS2 hall. This will be an opportunity for you to 

have a look at the materials used within the sessions, learn how the sessions 

are structured and ask any questions you may have. 
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It is important that children bring their book bags and reading book to school daily to 

maximise opportunities for reading. Frequent reader stamps will continue to be given 

for any child who has their diary signed at least 3 times each week. 

We have purchased at a discounted rate some additional resources for the Read 

Write Inc programme. There are 2 packs available which you can purchase on our 

ParentPay system for £5 per pack. You can purchase either the first pack on its own 

or both packs together by paying either £5 or £10 depending on how many packs 

you would like. You will be able to collect the packs you have paid for at the 

meetings. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the meetings and please do not hesitate to 

speak to me if you have any questions regarding the Read Write Inc programme. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Jardine 

Deputy Headteacher 
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